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Express Support Regarding Town's Judicial Review”
September 14, 2017 Indianapolis

Mark Crandley of the Indianapolis office was quoted in an
article, “Darmstadt residents express support regarding town's judicial
review,” published by the Evansville Courier & Press on Sept. 14. Mark is
representing the town of Darmstadt, Indiana, in pending litigation.
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http://www.courierpress.com/story/news/2017/09/13/darmstadt-residents-express-support-regarding-towns-judicial-review/664764001/

